
 
 

Embellishments (again) for January 2023 
 
 
This is just a quick follow up to the Embellishments sent out earlier in the month. I think I 
covered most of the bits and pieces then, but there always seems to be something to 
add. 
 
With the Twinning Project, Corinne is taking over the communication with the group in 
England, and we now have a date that will work for both sides of the Atlantic. We will be 
zooming on February 26th starting around 3 pm our time. More details will follow but 
Jane is looking forward to receiving your photos so that we can show our skills. Many of 
their membership checked out our auction website, so photos of something new or 
something that you may have stitched in the past, and want to show, would be perfect. 
Jane would love to receive the highest resolution photos you can take, so the largest 
number of pixels. For example, if you take photos with your phone, and are going to 
send them somewhere, your phone will ask for the size you want to send… send the 
largest as that photo will be the clearest and will do the most justice to your work. Jane’s 
email is janemcostello@gmail.com , in case you forgot. 
 
The Annual General Meeting for EAC/ACB will be held virtually on Saturday 25 
February at 12:00 CST.  More information will be sent out by email (and for those not 
on email, by mail) on or before 1 February 2023 concerning the 2022 AGM minutes, 
reports and financial information plus how to receive a link for the meeting.  So please 
look for an email concerning the 2023 AGM around 1 February 2023 and if you don't 
see it by early February, check your spam folder. 
 
We will be having another silent auction of duplicate library books at the February 
meeting, weather permitting. KJ has been working hard to make the library the best that 
we can offer, and it is great! 
 
The Workshop committee is busy working behind the scenes and will have sheets for 
expression of interest at the meeting. 
 
There is a small but mighty group planning on retreating to Battle Harbour at the end of 
June. If you have booked a spot there and not let Christina Roy know, please contact 
her so that you will be in on the planning of what will be happening there. Christina’s 
email is cbenedictroy@gmail.com 
 
Programs will be fun this month as there will be a Bargello needlecase to get 
acquainted with, and a pansy in long and short to help improve skills in that department. 
Each kit is $5, and Gillian and Jewel will be demonstrating the techniques. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at the meeting on Tuesday evening. The doors 
open at 7 pm and the meeting is scheduled to begin at 7:30 pm . Masks are optional, 



and we encourage everyone to bring a mug from home for a cup of tea, juice, or water 
to go with the snack. 
 
Cheers to all, 
 
Anne 
 
 
 


